Federal Dam City Council
July 8, 2019
          Closed Meeting

              Unapproved

                                                                     Unedited

Present: Council: Tonga, Sherman, Gillman, Starr Mayor: Zuelow  Giffen

City Clerk-Treasurer: Lavrenz-Johnson
Absent: Starr
NEW BUSINESS
Reference to Nov 19th, 2018 meeting: Discussion concerning Bob Starr’s request for a raise. Any raise would be contingent on his completion of the scheduled Minnesota Pollution Control Agency training event: Wastewater Treatment Basic scheduled for Dec 11th -13th, 2018 in Vadnais Heights. The Council agreed that Bob Starr will be notified that no raise will be granted at this time. However, the Council will revisit the topic after the Training Certificates have been issued and after the Council creates a formal job description.  
Bob Starr did attend the training on Dec 11th-13th but did not pass the exam issued at the end of the training event.  
Decision made to combine City Sewer work duties and City Maintenance duties into one City Job Description. 

Decision made to leave position as a City employee position. 

Decision made to appoint Dianne Zuelow Giffen and Martha Lavrenz-Johnson as a Co-Supervisors. On August 8th this decision was revised by City Council members that Rory Sherman be made Supervisor of this position. This decision was four in favor and one abstained.
ADJOURNED

6:34PM 
ATTEST TO:
Dianne Zuelow Giffen—Mayor 

Martha Lavrenz-Johnson—Clerk-Treasurer

